
             

 
Monthly Report November 2022 

 
 
Football 
Last Saturday the side won 2-1 against Otford in the Kent League. The side are 
currently 12th but with games in hand as this 22/23 season is under way. 
 
The next home game will be Saturday (25th) at 2.00 against Stansfield. 
 
Full details of the coming season senior matches can be found on the website https: 
https://www.bordenvillagefc.co.uk/ 
 
Cricket 
 
The cricket season is now in winter recess. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can be 
viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
Anyone interested in playing regular cricket is asked to contact the cricket section via 
the details on the website. 
 

Pavilion 

We have purchased a new step ladder due to the old set becoming worn through use 
and thus unsuitable. This purchase was a necessity particularly as access to the roof 
space area is required as the Sports Association are in the process of purchasing 
substantial loft installation to reduce heat loss within the main meeting area of the 
pavilion.  
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